

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller **Principal Chief** John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

August 20, 1993

Mrs. Vernon Parish 1916 Rosedale Drive Indianapolis, IN 46227

Dear Mrs. Parish:

Just a brief note to thank you for your letter of August 13, 1993 regarding your upcoming trip to Tahlequah.

The Trail of Tears Drama is presented Tuesday through Saturday from the third weekend of June to the third weekend of August. The last show for 1993 will be Saturday, August 21. The museum is open all year.

Again, thank you for your interest in the Cherokee Nation.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller

Principal Chief